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	Email:@shropshirepct.nhs.uk
Tel: 01743 261300 Ext 1362

	***** 2008
	
	Our Ref: DP/lah


Dear *****
As you know, your case was discussed by the Decision‑Making Group on *** for them to decide whether you are eligible for Continuing NHS Healthcare – that is, whether you are entitled to Health funding for your care needs.
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The Decision‑Making Group has advised me that at this time your healthcare needs are not your most important needs for care so you are not eligible for Continuing NHS Healthcare [image: image3.emf]and so the NHS will not pay for your care.  

These arrangements will be reviewed regularly.  If your most important need for care changes, who continues to pay for your care may have to change too.  This will be discussed with you at the time of the review.

I hope that this decision is clear for you.  If you want to talk to us about this, please contact your case manager who will discuss this decision with you.

Yours sincerely

Joint Commissioner for Learning Disabilities
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